Is the girls' soccer team the first in district?
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PICTURE
The girls' soccer team tied with Stewarts Creek in their game on Tuesday the 28th. But that doesn't mean that Rockvale is out of the competition for first in district.
The girls' soccer team scored two goals on Tuesday, tying with Stewarts Creek. Taylor Letart, who plays as a center back, explained that the game started off rocky but by the second half they “pulled it together.” 
With this tie, comes a dilemma. Currently our team is first in district, but if Stewarts Creek defeats Siegel in their upcoming match, they will take first place. 
If Stewarts Creek loses, Rockvales girl soccer will move onto state and “hopefully win” Taylor explained. 
Either way, Rockvale is incredibly proud of our Lady Soccer team for coming this far.

